
 

Newsletter  -  MAY 14,  2021 
Final Newsletter! 

This is the final newsletter of the 2020-2021 school year! We will see you at next year’s Parent Orientation on 8/20/21! 

IMPORTANT – Book Order Forms 

Due to an unexpected change to Abeka’s ordering deadlines, we are asking that all Book Order Forms be turned in for every 
student planning to attend ECS next year no later than the last day of school, Friday, May 21. Please note that the 10% discount 
for ECS families is still valid through June 1. That means that forms must be turned in by 5/21, and payments for the 10% 
discount must be turned in by 6/1. Payments made after 6/1 must be for the full amount. 

Kindergarten Graduation 

Tuesday, May 18, is not only the last day of school for all K4-K5 students, but it is also the day of Kindergarten Graduation, 
which will be held at 6:00 PM in the Sanctuary! (K4-K5 students should arrive by 5:45 PM.) All ECS families are invited! Light 
refreshments will be provided in the gymnasium following the ceremony. K4-K5 students will not have school Wed.-Fri., though 
they may attend the picnic! 

Half Day – 5/20 

Thursday, May 20, has been changed to a half day of school (9a-12p). The buses have been informed. 

Last Day of School – 5/21 

The ECS End-of-the-Year Picnic will be held on the last day of school—Friday, May 21, which will also be a half day (8a-12p). 
Students may wear their Casual Uniform as stated in the handbook. Students should be dropped off and picked up at the school. 
Transportation to and from the park will be provided for students and staff only. The picnic will be held at Washington County 
Regional Park (Mt. Aetna Rd.), Pavilion 2. All families are invited to join us! Free lunch will be provided for everyone at the park! 

High School Graduation will also be held on Friday, May 21, at 7:00 PM in the Sanctuary. All students and families are encouraged 
to attend, especially because various ECS awards will be given at this time! Refreshments will be provided following the ceremony. 

Yard Signs! 

As a thank you to all of our ECS families, we will be sending home an ECS yard sign with each family next week! Thank you for 
your constant support and involvement. We are blessed with fantastic families! –Mr. Messer 

Report Cards 

2020-2021 End-of-the-Year Report Cards will be sent out on Schoolworx within two weeks of the last day of school. As a 
reminder, report cards will not be sent, records will not be released, and students will not be promoted to the next grade until all 
tuition, fees, and lunch account balances are paid in full. 

School Office Summer Hours 

The school office will be open Monday-Thursday from 9:00 AM-2:00 PM every week over the summer. It will be closed on Fridays, 
as well as on Monday, May 31, and Monday, July 5. Please monitor your Schoolworx messages for any further updates. 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 
Monday, May 17 – ECS Open House for potential new families (10a-12p) 
Tuesday, May 18 – Pizza Day; Last Day of School for K4-K5; Kindergarten Graduation (6p) 
Thursday, May 20 – Half Day of School (9a-12p) 
Friday, May 21 – End-of-the-Year Picnic, Half Day of School (8a-12p), Senior High Commencement (7p) 
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